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I would recommend the following:

Sidewalks, curb, and gutter along 3rd Street to support the proposed improvements.
 
Civil drawings and a drainage report to be included for review.
 
David Lady, P.E.
City of Salida, Director of Public Works
david.lady@cityofsalida.com

 
 

From: Kristi Jefferson [mailto:kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11:08 AM
To: 'David Lady' <david.lady@cityofsalida.com>
Subject: Chaffee County Planned Development overlay
 
David,
 
I completely forgot to get your input on the County’s request for a Planned
Development Overlay.  I think there were talks about sidewalks along their Third
Street frontage?  When you get a chance could you provide your input on their
request (by Thursday, please).
 
Thank you and I am sorry it is so last minute,
 
Kristi Jefferson
Planner
City of Salida
448 East First Street
Suite 112
Salida, CO 81201
ph: 719-530-2626
fax: 719-539-5271
Sender and receiver should be mindful that all my incoming and outgoing emails may be subject
to the Colorado Open Records Act, § 24-72-100.1, et seq.
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